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   Raleigh, N.C. - Governor Pat McCrory, N.C. Commerce Secretary John E. Skvarla, III and the
Economic Development Partnership of North Carolina (
EDPNC
) announced that Direct Pack, Inc. will locate a new East Coast facility in Richmond County,
creating 94 jobs over the next five years. The company plans to invest $12.75 million in the City
of Rockingham.
 
   
 
   “Innovative companies like Direct Pack recognize that nothing compares to the many
advantages North Carolina offers a growing business,” said Governor 
McCrory
.  “From our workforce to our outstanding business climate, all the ingredients a company needs
to reach new heights are right here.” 
 
   
 
   
 
  Direct Pack, Inc., a subsidiary of PMC Global, Inc., is a leader in customized thermoformed
packaging for all food applications such as agriculture, food service, supermarket chains and
food processors. The company’s innovative packaging designs give their products an
advantage at the retail level. Headquartered in Azusa, California, the company operates
California facilities in Sun Valley, Salinas and Ontario as well as one in Bloomfield, New Jersey.
PMC Global has company owned warehouses throughout the United States to maintain timely
inventories for customers. 
 
   
 
  “Direct Pack is a company alive with entrepreneurial spirit,” said Secretary 
Skvarla
. “We welcome the leaders and employees of this company as they join North Carolina’s
collaborative business community.” 
 
   
 
  The company will hire management, operations and maintenance personnel for the new
facility. The company’s annual payroll impact will add more than $2.3 million to the local
economy each year. 
 
   
 
  &quot;Direct Pack is excited to partner with the State of North Carolina and Richmond
County,&quot; said Craig 
Snedden
, Direct Pack's President. &quot;We feel Rockingham is ideally situated to service both our
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existing East Coast customer partners and our plans for future domestic expansion.&quot; 
 
   
 
  The project was made possible in part by a performance-based grant from the One North
Carolina Fund of up to $300,000. The One NC Fund provides financial assistance, through local
governments, to attract business projects that will create new jobs and investment in the state.
Companies receive no money up front and must meet job creation and investment performance
targets to qualify for payment. One NC grants also require and are contingent upon financial
matches from local governments.  
 
     
 
  “Companies with the global reach of Direct Pack can choose many places to operate,” said
Senator Tom 
McInnis
. “I’m pleased the company has discovered the many benefits of doing business in our region.” 
 
   
 
  In addition to North Carolina Commerce and 
EDPNC
, other key partners in the project include the North Carolina General Assembly, the North
Carolina Community College System, Richmond Community College, Richmond County Board
of Commissioners, and Richmond County Economic Development. 
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